Filed via RESS

February 17, 2015

Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

2300 Yonge Street, 27" Floor
P.O. Box 2319

Toronto, Ontario,

M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli,

Re: Kingston _2015 Rates Application EB-2014-0088
Draft Tariff Review

Per the Ontario Energy Board’s letter dated February 5, 2015, that provides the
draft of the decision the delegated authority proposes for Kingston Hydro’s 2015
application for rates, Kingston has reviewed the decision and accompanying draft
rate order.

Kingston acknowledges the retail transmission service rates in the draft tariff are
based upon the best available information at the time of the Board’s letter and
that Board staff will update this application with any applicable retail
transmission rates should more information become available prior to final
decision issuance. Kingston confirms the draft tariff is complete and accurate.

Yours truly,
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Sherry Gibson,
Senior Advisor, Rates and Regulatory Affairs
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